
MEMORANDUM 

July 22, 2008 

To: File No. S7-11-08 
  Release No. 33-8924 

  File No. S7-12-08 
  Release No. 33-8929 

From: George C. Brown 
  Robert W. Barton 

Re: Meeting between Commission Staff and Interactive Data Corporation 

On July 22, 2008, Robert Barton, George Brown, and John Heine of the Commission’s 
staff met with Mary Ivaliotis, Chief Marketing Officer, Andrea Loew, Executive Vice 
President and General Counsel, and Nathan Bouley, Assistant General Counsel, of 
Interactive Data Corporation, and Anthony A. Vertuno of Wilkie Farr & Gallagher LLP. 

Interactive Data Corporation contacted the staff to alert the staff to some instances of 
public confusion between the corporation’s name and the term “interactive data” as used 
by the Commission, and a meeting was scheduled. 

At the meeting, discussion centered around helping the staff to understand how the 
potential for confusion between Interactive Data Corporation’s name and the term 
“interactive data” might be minimized in the future. 


